
 

Upcoming Dates 
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CǊƛŘŀȅ муǘƘ bƻǾŜƳōŜǊ -       
tǳǇƛƭ CǊŜŜ 5ŀȅ                   
wŜǇƻǊǘ ²ǊƛǝƴƎ 5ŀȅ 

²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅ олǘƘ bƻǾ           
tǊŜǇ LƴŦƻ bƛƎƘǘ 

CǊƛŘŀȅ нƴŘ 5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ           
tǳǇƛƭ CǊŜŜ 5ŀȅ                 
нлмт tƭŀƴƴƛƴƎ 5ŀȅ 

¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ сǘƘ 5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ 
hǊƛŜƴǘŀǝƻƴ 5ŀȅ ό¸Ǌ сΩǎ ŀǘ 

IƛƎƘ {ŎƘƻƻƭǎύ 

CǊƛŘŀȅ фǘƘ 5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ            
9ƴŘ ƻŦ ¸ŜŀǊ aŀǎǎ 

aƻƴŘŀȅ мнǘƘ 5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ  
DǊ с /ŜƭŜōǊŀǝƻƴ bƛƎƘǘ 

¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ моǘƘ 5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ             
DǊ с 5ŀȅ hǳǘ 

¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅ мрǘƘ 5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ 

{ƘƻǿŎŀǎŜ tŜǊŦƻǊƳŀƴŎŜ 

CǊƛŘŀȅ мсǘƘ 5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ 
[ŀǎǘ 5ŀȅ ƻŦ ¢ŜǊƳ п 

 

 

Assembly Prayer  

TERM 4  

Week 4 Oct 28th - 5/6 DC 

Week 5 Nov 4th - 5/6 GW 

Week 6 Nov 11th  - 4/5 FB 

Week 7 No ASSEMBLY 
(due to Pupil Free day on 18th) 

Week 8 Nov 25th  - 3/4 JG 

Week 9 Thursday Dec 1st  
- 5/6 TP (please note change 
of date) 

 

2.45pm - 3.15pm 

Marian Centre               
All Welcome 
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4ÈÅÙ ÓÈÁÌÌ ÎÏÔ ÇÒÏ× ÏÌÄȟ 

ÁÓ ×Å ÔÈÁÔ ÁÒÅ ÌÅÆÔ ÇÒÏ× 

ÏÌÄȡ  !ÇÅ ÓÈÁÌÌ ÎÏÔ ×ÅÁÒÙ 

ÔÈÅÍȟ ÎÏÒ ÔÈÅ ÙÅÁÒÓ  

ÃÏÎÄÅÍÎȢ  !Ô ÔÈÅ ÇÏÉÎÇ 

ÄÏ×Î ÏÆ ÔÈÅ ÓÕÎ ÁÎÄ ÉÎ 

ÔÈÅ ÍÏÒÎÉÎÇ ×Å ×ÉÌÌ   

ÒÅÍÅÍÂÅÒ ÔÈÅÍȢ 

 
 

 

Hello Everyone, 

This Friday 11
th
 November is Remembrance Day which marks the armi-

stice which ended the First World War.  It is very appropriate that this day 

falls in the month of November, the month in which the Church remem-

bers those who are no longer with us.  All students will pause at 11am for 

the last post and one minutes silence.  Some of our Gr 6 Student Leaders 

will take part in the Mooroopna service at the cenotaph which begins at 

10:30am. 

We wish every blessing to all children making their Confirmation  this Fri-

day night.  Bishop Les will be celebrating the mass with Mons Peter on 

which will be a very special night for the children and their families.  Bish-

op Les will also be joining us for our assembly on Friday afternoon and he 

is looking forward to seeing the students again. 

The Gr 4 students had a fantastic time at Camp Currumbene (Corop) last 

week .  Camps play a big part in developing independence and resilience 

in the students.  Thank you to the teachers and parents who planned the 

camp and spent time away from home to make the camp a success. 

Thank you to all the families who attended the Family mass last Sunday.  

Our Gr 5/6ôs were there to support the sacramental children who received 

the Confirmation sashes last week. 

Continued on page 2 



 

CONTACT DETAILS  
 

 

St Maryôs School 
McLennan Street Mooroopna  
Telephone : (03)5825 2858  

Fax            : (03)5825 4026  
 

Emails  

General -  office@smmooroopna.catholic.edu.au  
Newsletter -  negglestone@smmooroopna.catholic.edu.au  
 
 

Principal:  Anthony Butts  

Email -  abutts@smmooroopna.catholic.edu.au  
 

Deputy Principal:  Pauline Hindson  
Email --  phindson@smmooroopna.catholic.edu.au  
 

Office Administrator : Amber Feehan  
Email -  afeehan@smmooroopna.catholic.edu.au  
 

Administration Assistant -  Naomi Egglestone  
Email  -  negglestone@smmooroopna.catholic.edu.au  
 

 
 
 
Canonical Administrator : Monsignor Peter Jeffery  

Email -  mons.peterj@bigpond.com  
 

St Maryôs Parish  
Presbytery  -   
5825 2034 & 0499 770 680 (Office & After Hours)  

Parish Priest  -  Monsignor Peter Jeffery   

Parish Secretary -   
Dianne -  Available  9am -1pm  Wed, Thurs, Fri. Note change of days  

Parish Email: mooroopna@cdos.org.au  

GPS :  2 Toolamba Road, Mooroopna  
Postal : P.O. Box 365 ï Mooroopna ï3629   
 

Bus Company -  Jacobsons -  5820 3700  

Bus Co ordinator -  Paul Lucas -  5825 2344  

Out of Hours Care  

Stepping Stones -  1300 665 699  

Principals Message          Cont. from Page 1 

 

Congratulations to Chelsea Hunter  who won the Principalôs Award last week.  Chelsea is a   

courteous and considerate young lady with many admirable qualities.  She has a positive               

attitude, always follows school rules and is an enthusiastic worker in class.  Well done Chelsea! 

Please note that Friday 18th November is a pupil free day.  The day will be used as a report          

writing day for teachers. 

 

Video of the week. What is Confirmation? This Sketchpad video is a great way to understand 

the sacrament of Confirmation. 

 

 

Have a good week, 

 

 

Anthony Butts 

Principal. 

 

"Å 'ÏÏÄ ÔÏ 0ÅÏÐÌÅ ÁÎÄ ÔÈÅ 7ÏÒÌÄ ×ÉÌÌ ÂÅ 'ÏÏÄ ÔÏ 9ÏÕ 

Fee Payment Intention Forms 
 

2017 Fee structure and Payment Intention Forms 

were emailed to families last week. 

Every family is required to fill this in and return 

to the school office before Friday 2nd December. 

All families who are currently using our Direct 

Debit/Credit Card facility are required to 

complete and return a new authority form, this 

was attached to the email. 

If you have not received this please contact the 

office. 

Asthma Sufferers 
 

A reminder to all families whoôs children  

suffer from Asthma and may require Ventolin 

at school.   
 

Ventolin and a spacer need to be provided to 

the school office along with an up to date 

Asthma Management plan from your doctor.   
 

All Medication needs to have a                         

pharmaceutical label and needs to be in a 

clearly named bag. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Lu3MoT_egFI


Damien Brown Isabelle Crowe Bailey Gooiker Connor Gooiker      Paige Hogan 

Alyssa Jeffery  Curtley Kempinski Bailey Leask  Beanie Russell         Mia Wake               

Mia Zerbato 
 
Please say a prayer for these children and wish them well. 
 
Darcy Russell, Mason Crosier, Lloyd Mitchell and Brayden Scuito will also be confirmed. 

Wednesday November 9th 2016  
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School Information 

2016 Direct Debits  
 

DIRECT DEBITS -  
 

Fortnight Friday 18th November 

  Friday 2nd December 

Monthly Friday 25th November 

  Friday 23rd December (if needed) 
 

Credit Card Payments -  

Fortnight Thursday 17th November 

  Thursday 1st December 

Monthly Thursday 24th November 

  Thursday 22nd Dec (if needed) 

TERM Dates 2016  
 

TERM DATES 2016 

TM 4 - Monday 3rd October - Friday 16th December 

School Return 2017 - Tuesday 31st January 

2016 SCHOOL FEES 
 

School fees are now over due, please 
make payment as soon as possible.  If 
you are experiencing difficulty, please 
contact the School Office. 

Payment can be made by cash, cheque 
or credit card through the school office 
or direct deposit into school bank     
account details listed below. 
Please use your Childs name/surname as a                

reference if you are paying by Direct Deposit 

St Maryôs General Account 
BSB 083-543  Acc No - 457812500 

BINGO ROSTER - Saturday November 12th  

Karen Bubb, Corey Mark, Donna Thompson, Christine Parker, Aileen Zanelli, Vanessa Noonan. 

OFFICE HOURS / MATTERS 
 
 

Monday to Friday 8.30am - 4.30pm 
 

Newsletter Deadline - Tuesday 11am 
(newsletter@smmooroopna.catholic.edu.au) 

 

Student Banking - Tuesdays 
 

Subway Orders - Return Thursday for Friday delivery. 
 

Please Note - Any order that is not placed in Subway 
tub before collection will be sent home with student. 

REMINDERS 
 

Please ensure all your families            
contact details are up to date,            
including Home phone, Mobile,           
residential & postal addressôs & 
email address. 

We also require your nominated emergency     
contact details to be current & up to date. 

If your students Medical details have changed in 
any way, please ensure all relevant information is 
passed onto your students teacher and the school 
office. 

 

!ŎƪƴƻǿƭŜŘƎŜƳŜƴǘ ǘƻ /ƻǳƴǘǊȅ 
 

!ǘ {ǘ aŀǊȅΩǎ tǊƛƳŀǊȅ {ŎƘƻƻƭ aƻƻǊƻƻǇƴŀ ǿŜ !ŎƪƴƻǿƭŜŘƎŜ ǘƘŜ ¢ǊŀŘƛǝƻƴŀƭ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ƻŦ ǘƘƛǎ ƭŀƴŘΦ  ¢ƘŜ 
¸ƻǊǘŀ ¸ƻǊǘŀ bŀǝƻƴ ŀǊŜ ǘƘŜ ¢ǊŀŘƛǝƻƴŀƭ /ǳǎǘƻŘƛŀƴǎ ƻŦ ǘƘƛǎ ŀǊŜŀ ŀƴŘ ǿŜ ǊŜƳŜƳōŜǊ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŜƭŘŜǊǎΣ ǇŀǎǘΣ 

ǇǊŜǎŜƴǘ ŀƴŘ ŦǳǘǳǊŜΦ 
²Ŝ ǊŜƳŜƳōŜǊ ǘƘŀǘ ǘƘŜ !ōƻǊƛƎƛƴŀƭ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ƻŦ !ǳǎǘǊŀƭƛŀ ǿƛƭƭ ŀƭǿŀȅǎ ōŜ ǘƘŜ  ǘǊŀŘƛǝƻƴŀƭ ƻǿƴŜǊǎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ 

ƭŀƴŘ ƻƴ ǿƘƛŎƘ ǿŜ ƎŀǘƘŜǊ ǘƻŘŀȅΦ 
²Ŝ ŎƻƴǝƴǳŜ ǘƻ ƎǊƻǿ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ ŜŘǳŎŀǝƻƴ ŀƴŘ ǊŜŎƻƴŎƛƭƛŀǝƻƴ ǘƻ ŀ ōŜǧŜǊ ŦǳǘǳǊŜ ŦƻǊ ŀƭƭ !ǳǎǘǊŀƭƛŀƴǎΦ 

 òYesterday is gone, 
 Tomorrow has not yet come, 
 We only have today, 
 Let us begin.ó  Mother Theresa, Saint Theresa of Calcutta 
 

Anthony Brophy - Wellbeing Officer 



Weekly Award Winners  Week Ending Friday 4th November 

PREP COX Lachlan Wright / Ashton Commisso 

PREP MULRANEY Cruz Bourke / Hunter Ferrari 

PREP / 1 DOWLING / GRIFFIN Bevan McKenzie / Joshua Marshall 

YEAR 1/2 CIMERA Will DôAloia / Hannah Lawer 

YEAR 1/2 DYKE Mitchell Sinclair / Skyla Grossi 

YEAR 1/2 DRUMMOND Lachy Cadmore / Torrin Busk 

YEAR 1/2 LOUDEN  Darcy Buttigieg / Tiana Fichera 

YEAR 3/4 GIBSON Jobe Jakobs 

YEAR 3/4 LEE Brideô Wickham 

YEAR 3/4 LANGLEY Will Emanuelli  

YEAR 3/4 MARKS Caden Ratcliffe 

YEAR 4/5 BRYANT/BROWN All Grade 5 Students 

YEAR 5/6 CARROLL / DAVKOVSKI  

YEAR 5/6 PREECE Nikita Gray / Baley Kempinski 

YEAR 5/6 WOODWARD Kobie Issell / Lucy James 

  

PRINCIPALS AWARD Chelsea Hunter 

OFFICE AWARD Valo Valoia / Natasha Argus 

PBIS AWARD Mattisse Lenon 

GOLDEN TUB 1/2 BL 

PERFORMING ARTS AWARD Caitlin Doherty     Natasha Argus 

VISUAL ARTS AWARD Coby James           Tiana Fichera 

  



PBIS 

tƻǎƛǝǾŜ .ŜƘŀǾƛƻǊŀƭ LƴǘŜǊǾŜƴǝƻƴǎ ŀƴŘ {ǳǇǇƻǊǘ 
 

PBIS Newsletter Report for November 4th, 2016 
 

 

For the next two weeks we would like everyone to make a huge effort to be respectful and kind in the 

front office. Amber and Naomi do a fantastic job of answering all our questions, helping us find our sub-

way lunches, giving us first aid and taking care of us when we are sick. 

Sometimes when we go to the office to get our needs met, we forget to use our manners! We all need 

to remember to 

¶ wait until it is appropriate to talk 

¶ There is no need to knock on the front desk!  

¶ Please say òExcuse me Amberó or òExcuse me Naomió.   

¶ !ǎƪ ŦƻǊ ƘŜƭǇ ǿƛǘƘ ŀ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŀƴŘ ŀ ǘƘŀƴƪ ȅƻǳΦ 
¶ !ƴŘ ǘŀƭƪΣ ǿŀƭƪ ŀƴŘ ǎƛǘ ǉǳƛŜǘƭȅ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ƻŶŎŜ ŀǊŜŀΦ 

!ƳōŜǊΣ bŀƻƳƛ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊΩǎ ŀƛŘŜǎ Řƻ ǎǳŎƘ ŀ ƎƻƻŘ Ƨƻō ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ƻŶŎŜ ŀƴŘ ƻƴ ŬǊǎǘ 
ŀƛŘΣ ƭŜǘΩǎ ƳŀƪŜ ǎǳǊŜ ǿŜ ǊŜǇŀȅ ǘƘŜƛǊ ƪƛƴŘƴŜǎǎ ōȅ ōŜƛƴƎ ǇƻƭƛǘŜ ŀƴŘ ǊŜǎǇŜŎǜǳƭΦ 

hǳǊ t.L{ {ǘǳŘŜƴǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ²ŜŜƪ ŎƻƳŜǎ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ рκс ŀǊŜŀΦ ¢Ƙƛǎ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘ ƛǎ  ŀƭǿŀȅǎ 
ŘƛǎǇƭŀȅƛƴƎ ŜȄŎŜƭƭŜƴǘ ōŜƘŀǾƛƻǳǊΣ Ƙŀǎ ŀ ǎǘǊƻƴƎ ǿƻǊƪ ŜǘƘƛŎ ŀƴŘ ƛǎ ƪƛƴŘ ǘƻ ƘŜǊ ǇŜŜǊǎΦ hǳǊ 
t.L{ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǿŜŜƪ ƛǎ aŀǩǎǎŜ [ŜƴƻƴΦ 
 

Congratulations Mattisse, on being our PBIS Student of the Week! 
 

 

At St Maryõs we are building Respectful, Responsible, Resilient and Safe Learners!  

PBIS Report and Award 

Keep In Your Prayers and Thoughtsé. 
 

Our friends and family who are unwell at the moment. 

All our families and keep them safe and healthy. 

Our teachers as they guide our children in the classroom. 

άAnd whatever you ask in prayer, you will receive, if you have faith.         Matthew 21:22  

Scholastic Book Club 
We are looking for someone who would be interested in taking on the role of 

Book Club coordinator in 2017.   

Our current coordinator is finishing up at the end of this year and would like 

to have someone to train with the next Scholastic Issue due to come out in 

mid November. 

Some experience in handling money would be beneficial and access to a            

computer and the internet.  Please contact the Office if you are interested. 



Social Media Information and Creating Awareness 

Poppies 

 

We have a number of Poppie pins for sale in the school office 

 

$1 per badge 

Around The School 

What Parents need to know... 
Parents need to know that musical.ly - your music video community is a social network for sharing                        
user-generated music videos that's similar to Dubsmash.  
You can upload your own videos, remix others' work, or browse content created by other users and by more 
famous recording artists. Because it involves popular music, there's lots of swearing and sexual content in the 
songs, though the videos seen during the review process only contained some tight and revealing clothing.  
Because teens can select whether to share their  videos with their friends or the general public, they'll want to 
adjust their settings accordingly. Read the app's privacy policy to find out about the types of information                      
collected and shared.  
 
Here is a video related to Musical.ly for your viewing óWhat is Musical.ly?ô 
 
Information sourced through Common Sense Media 

 

2017 Grade 6 T-Shirts 
 

Our Grade 6 students in 2017, have the option of wearing a St Marys polo shirt and/or                    
windcheater with their grade 6 year, fellow students and teachers listed on the back. 

 Cost -   T-Shirt $30    

  Windcheater $36   

  Print only $6 (on windcheater only)  

Please visit the Uniform Shop, 183 Corio St, Shepparton to be fitted and place your 
order.  

Payment is required when ordering and must be made prior to Friday 2nd               
December .   

Orders will be available to collect from the Uniform Shop one week prior to school commencing.  

Please contact the Uniform shop 5821 3232 or school office 5825 2858 for further information. 

https://www.commonsensemedia.org/app-reviews/dubsmash
http://musical.ly/privacy.html
https://www.commonsensemedia.org/video/modal/5457846
https://www.commonsensemedia.org/

